
                                                                                  

 
 

 

 

OIS Update: Suspect Identified 

 
On July 11, 2019 a Beaverton Police officer was involved in an officer involved shooting. The 

shooting took place near SW West Slope Drive/SW 83rd Ave. 

 

The outstanding suspect has been identified as 20-year-old Calvin Ramone Davenport, pictured 

below. 

 

Currently, Mr. Davenport’s whereabouts are unknown but K9’s tracked Mr. Davenport into SW 

Portland between SW Scholls Ferry Rd and SW Shattuck Rd.   

 

Mr. Davenport is wanted for Attempted Assault in the First Degree, Unlawful Use of a Weapon 

(vehicle), Attempt to Elude (felony) and Promoting Prostitution.  

 

Mr. Davenport is described as 5’9” tall, dark hair and 130 pounds.  He was last seen wearing blue 

jeans and a white t-shirt.   

 

Beaverton Police Department is asking for the public’s assistance in locating Mr. Davenport.  If 

you see Mr. Davenport please call 911.  If you just have information regarding Mr. Davenport’s 

whereabouts please call non-emergency dispatch, at 503-629-0111.   
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